Vida de Guatemala!



Life in Guatemala! We are finally here!

Dearest Friends and Family,

Wow, what a month it has been! We got to visit just about everyone we wanted to, we had some wonderful times and made some amazing memories with family and friends, we packed up everything we own into 50lb suitcases and we finally moved to Guatemala!

It has been quite surreal for us as we have transitioned into our new home. Our minds are still trying to absorb the fact that we are finally in Guatemala and this time it isn't just a short term trip. Our first week here was nice because we were able to stay at the children's home you all have heard so much about and spend time with the kids and the Servants team that was serving there. We then traveled to Antigua with the team that Friday (about 45 minutes away). It is in Antigua where we are currently attending language school.

We have been blessed by our living situation in Guatemala. The home we are staying in is big and they serve us great food every day. It is almost a mile from the school, to which we walk every day. The wholesome food and daily walking has certainly increased our health and we've even lost a few inches we gained while being spoiled from everyone in the states!

We want to thank you all for your prayers, support, and help over the past month as we transitioned from missions school to Guatemala. We are greatly blessed by how many of you not only care about and love us, but also have taken interest in what God has called us to and how you have moved to be a part of it in some way. We thank you for your continued support and making sure we do not feel as though we are forgotten or "out of sight, out of mind".

We'd like to ask that you continue to keep us in your prayers as we continually adjust to living in a foreign country. As we learn more each day about the language, culture, and history of Guatemala, we realize just how different our new home is and some possible obstacles we will face in the future. Pray that God will continue to open our minds to learn not only how to adjust to Guatemalan life, but how He desires us to help others.

We want to thank all of our financial partners and everyone who signed up to partner with us for the 90-60-30 Guatemala goal. As of our last monthly report we were still short \$670 per month for our yearly budget, so we also ask that you continue to pray for God to provide the additional financial support we need to continue to do what He has called us to do. Please don't hesitate to tell others about what we are doing in Guatemala! We have learned that by telling others about the mission God has called us to, we are giving them and opportunity to be a part of it! If you would like to know more about how you can help, you can contact us directly by, replying to this email, going to our blog, or contacting Servants with the info listed below.

We love and miss you all dearly.

Dylan & Missy Brobst Uniting 2 Serve Like us on Facebook

Follow us on twitter

Visit our blog





Discussing our new lives in Guatemala

Invest in God's Vision!







Forward this email



